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The Permanent Mission of Japan to the International Organizations in
Geneva presents its compliment to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human
Rights and has the honour to transmit herewith the reply from the Government of
Japan to the letter, dated 6 November 2020, sent by Ms. Dubravka Simonovic,
Special Rapporteur on Violence against Women, its Causes and Consequences,
and concerning the collection of information on prevention activities, including

through the collection of data on femicide or gender-related killings of women.

The Permanent Mission of Japan to the International Organizations in
Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High

Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 20 November 2020
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